
 

      

 

 

Monday, 11th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
On Friday 15th March, we will be taking part in Red Nose Day (Comic Relief) to 
raise money to change countless lives. Donating to Comic Relief helps in 
supporting vulnerable people and communities in the UK and internationally. 
The charity has a vision to create a world free from poverty and we are 
participating so that they are able to fund amazing organisations doing amazing 
things to help turn the vision into reality.  
 
If children would like to participate in the event, the 
School Council have asked that children contribute 
£1.00 and come to school dressed in RED OR just 
wear a red item of clothing with their normal school 
uniform. This could be socks, t-shirt, trousers or a red 
headband.  
 
As well as this, school will be selling a limited supply of Red Noses for £1.25. 
Please complete the slip below if you would like to purchase a Red Nose  from 
school – these are not guaranteed though as we have a limited supply. These 
will be given out in class.  Please send the slip below with £1.25 in a sealed 
envelope labelled RED NOSE MONEY and child’s name and class – please 
return to your child’s class teacher. Sainsbury’s are selling them if your child 
wants to guarantee that they have a red nose for Friday! 
 
Thank you for your on-going support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Dhillon and School Council  
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